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Department of

FLORDA - . .
. Environmental Protection
Northeast District
Lawton Chiles 7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Secretary

April 28, 1995

Mr. Jerry Fairchild, Service Manager

Ring Power Corporation
4900 North Main Street
Gainesville, Florida 32609

Dear Mr. Failrchild:

Ring Power Corporation
Warning Letter WL95-0519HWO1NED
DEP/EPA ID FLD 982 150 237
Alachua County - Hazardous Waste

The Department has reviewed the information you submitted on
March 13 and April 5, 1995 in response to the above referenced
Warning Letter and flnds it satisfactory. No further action is

required at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
me at the letterhead address or telephone (904) 448-4320, extension

369.
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“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources”

Printed on recycled paper.



